
From: Kraig Chalem
To: Mark Steepy
Cc: Sonja Cady
Subject: RE: Case 2023102411
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 3:26:11 PM
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Received, we will enter this comment to the record as an additional exhibit.  Thank you  –Kraig

Respectfully,

Kraig Chalem | Senior Planner
Thurston County Community Planning & Economic Development
3000 Pacific Ave. SE, Olympia, Washington       98501
Phone (360) 754-4034 | Fax (360) 754-2939 | TDD (800) 833-6388 
kraig.chalem@co.thurston.wa.us | Permitting Home | Thurston County BDC

From: Mark Steepy <mark.steepy@kpff.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 10:25 AM
To: Kraig Chalem <kraig.chalem@co.thurston.wa.us>
Subject: FW: Case 2023102411

Mark R. Steepy P.E.
Principal
O 360.292.7230   D 360.292.4949   M 360.870.1921
F 360.292.7231
612 Woodland Square Loop SE, Suite 100
Lacey, WA  98503
mark.steepy@kpff.com

From: Scott McCormick <scott.mccormick@co.thurston.wa.us> 
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 12:40 PM
To: Mark Steepy <mark.steepy@kpff.com>
Subject: FW: Case 2023102411

Public comments

Scott

From: Dave Sutherland <thesupplyguy26@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 4:07 PM
To: Scott McCormick <scott.mccormick@co.thurston.wa.us>
Subject: Case 2023102411

Exhibit 2c
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Scott
 
I am commenting on the proposed development case 2023102411.
 
I would definitely prefer that this didn't happen since the whole area has been a nice and
quiet neighborhood with homes scattered around 
with decent size lots. Cramming this many homes in such a small area is certainly going to
require major traffic adjustments and I feel reduce
the safety of the neighborhood. I am also concerned about the water supply since we all
utilize the community well the Pattisons put in many
years ago which unfortunately is now owned by Thurston PUD.
 
We live on Waldon Drive and have for over 40 years. Waldon is a quiet road with a cul-de-sac
at the end. Many people on our road use it to walk,
ride bikes and have children playing near. It appears to me from what I've seen that the intent
is to open Waldon at the end to go through to 58th.
I truly believe that would affect those of us that live on Waldon in a major manner with traffic
going through since the residents honor and respect
the road and travel at safe speeds for the activity that people use it. It looks like we may have
just escaped losing our homes for a new airport, at least
for now, it would be nice not to "lose them" to unneeded progress. This whole South East
Thurston would be adversely affected by this development in my
opinion
 

Thanks,  

 

Dave Sutherland


